Alex Blazer

From: nicholas creel

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 5:03 PM

To: Academic Policy Committee; Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Policy Committee; Executive Committee

University Senate; Faculty Affairs Policy Committee; Resources, Planning, and Institutional Policy

Committee; Student Affairs Policy Committee

Subject: Reminder: University Senate Retreat Survey

Dear Colleagues,

Thank you to everyone who has already responded to our earlier request to take the Senate Retreat survey! This e-mail is a reminder to everyone who has not done so to please take this survey to RSVP and notify us if any dietary restrictions you have as soon as you can so we can make proper arrangements regarding food that day. The retreat is to be held on August 12th, beginning at 9am, in Peabody Auditorium and we are looking to provide both breakfast and a boxed lunch that day.

Thank you all, please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions for concerns!

Nicholas B. Creel, M.A., J.D., LL.M., Ph.D.
Associate Professor of Business Law
Co-Director of the Center for Innovation and Entrepreneurship
Co-Coordinator of the Legal Studies Certificate Program
Pre-Law Adviser to the College of Business
Presiding Officer of the University Senate
Nicholas.Creel@gcsu.edu
Georgia College & State University
(979) 373-8901